
 
 

BOTTLE BAY RECREATIONAL 
WATER AND SEWER DISTRICT SPECIAL BOARD MEETINGS 

 

February 9, 2024 
 

 

The Bottle Bay Recreational Water and Sewer District (BBRWSD) special Board meeting held by Zoom, 
was called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Chair Bill Berg, after verifying the required quorum. Board members 
present were:  Bill Berg, Steve Shearer, Jon Davis and Rob Behrens.   Also in attendance was Brent 
Bennall and RuthAnn Zigler, Recording Secretary.  
 
Public Attendees 
 

Chris Wyckoff  
 
 

PUBLIC MEETING 
 

District’s review and official comment on Wycoff set-back variance application:  The Bonner County 
Planning Department received an application from Chris Wyckoff who is requesting a street setback of 

4 feet where 25 feet is required. The property is zoned Recreation. The project is located off Eureka 
Road in a portion of Section 33, Township 57 North, Range 1 West, Boise-Meridian. 
 
After discussion of the lot’s present layout, hookup requirements for the new construction and possible 
future development’s sewer requirements along Eureka, the Board found no issues with the request. 
 

 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:15 p.m.   
 
 
 
 
 


